
Bulletin Announcements: 

Announcement # 1:  

This Winter/Spring (location) will offer one sexual abuse prevention course to your youth. In our efforts to 

protect our vulnerable population, the Archdiocese of Seattle has integrated abuse prevention material 

into our faith formation and youth ministry curriculum in the context of teaching our youth about our 

Catholic faith.  

To help you understand what your youth will be offered, we ask you to visit: Faith Formation and Youth 

Ministry Resources - Lesson Plans.  

This will provide you with “Parent/ Guardian Resources,” to inform you about the curriculum being used 

while also making available the actual lessons. 

As the guardian, you have the right to opt your child/youth out of this lesson. You may do so by clicking on 

the link “Opting Out.” You will need to fill this form with your Catechetical Leader. 

This announcement is to notify you of our new initiative to provide abuse prevention curriculum to our 

youth in Faith Formation/Youth Ministry. Unless you would like to opt your youth out of this lesson you are 

not required to do anything.  

 

Announcement # 2:  

This Winter/Spring (location) will offer one sexual abuse prevention course to your youth. In our efforts to 
protect our vulnerable population, the Archdiocese of Seattle has integrated abuse prevention material 
into our faith formation and youth ministry curriculum in the context of teaching our youth about our 
Catholic faith.  
 
In creating a safe space for our youth, we can teach and show them the ways of Christ in a safe 

environment conducive to learning. Keeping our minors and vulnerable adult’s safe starts with you. We 

ask that you take part in this effort in extending the Archbishop’s effort to help evangelize our youth in a 

safe space. 

To help you understand what your youth will be offered, we ask you to visit: Faith Formation and Youth 

Ministry Resources - Lesson Plans. This will provide you with “Parent/ Guardian Resources,” to inform you 

about the curriculum being used while also making available the actual lessons. 

As the guardian, you have the right to opt your child/youth out of this lesson. You may do so by clicking on 

the link “Opting Out.” You will need to fill this form with your Catechetical Leader.  

This announcement is to notify you of our new initiative to provide abuse prevention curriculum to our 

youth in Faith Formation/Youth Ministry. Unless you would like to opt your youth out of this lesson you are 

not required to do anything.  
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